
                                                                                                                                                                                           

  Town of Holland 
Special Town Board Meeting Minutes 

Sheboygan County, Wisconsin 

      July 6, 2015 

 

 The special meeting of the Town of Holland Board was called to order by Chairman Don 

Becker, at 6:30 P.M. on July 6, 2015.  The Chairman certified that the requirements of the 

Wisconsin Open Meeting Law had been met. 

 

 Roll Call showed the following Town Board Members present Steve Jones, Stan Lammers, 

Dave Huenink, and Don Becker. Also present was the Town Clerk, Sharon Claerbaut.  

 

 Ray Haen of Quasius Construction and  Paul Wagner who is a project manager for Quasius 

Construction were present to go over and explain the new layout for the possible Town Hall 

remodeling project. 

 

 The Chairman turned the meeting over to Ray Haen. Mr. Haen presented large drawings of 

the revised plans, and Dan Becker also projected this plan on the screen. Mr. Haen pointed out 

some changes in the plans and Mr.Wagner presented a letter showing a preliminary construction 

budget.  

 

 Questions were asked and ideas were brainstormed.  

 

 At 7:27 P.M. there was a motion by Stan Lammers, seconded by Steve Jones, to adjourn.  

Motion carried. Meeting was adjourned 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

     Sharon Claerbaut, Clerk                                              

  

 


